
_________________________________________________________________________________ 

Deputy Louise O’Reilly, 
Houses of the Oireachtas, 
Leinster House, 
Dublin 2, 
D02 XR20. 
E-mail: louise.oreilly@oireachtas.ie; 
 
Monday, 21 February 2022 
 
Re: PQ ref 1135/22: “To ask the Minister for Health the number of nurses that underwent training to skill-up in order to work in an ICU setting since the start of 
the Covid-19 pandemic in tabular form. - Louise O'Reilly 
 
Dear Deputy O'Reilly,  
 
Please find below the most up to date information to hand regarding the number of nurses that have under taken specialist training in order to work in Critical Care settings as 
part of the Public Health Services response to the Covid-19 Pandemic. 
 
Hospital Group/Hospital  

MRH - Portlaoise 10 

MRH - Tullamore 48 

Naas General Hospital 10 

St. James's Hospital 89 

Tallaght University Hospital 74 

Mater Misericordiae University Hospital 60 

MRH Mullingar 21 

Our Lady's Hospital Navan 15 

St. Luke's General Hospital Kilkenny 20 

St. Vincent's University Hospital 100 

Wexford General Hospital 32 

Beaumont Hospital 100 

Cavan General Hospital 40 

Connolly Hospital 27 

Our Lady of Lourdes Hospital 104 

Galway University Hospitals 150 

Letterkenny University Hospital 85 

Mayo University Hospital 20 

Portiuncula University Hospital 20 

Sligo University Hospital 90 

Cork University Hospital 140 

Mercy University Hospital 50 

South Tipperary General Hospital 40 

UH Kerry 65 

UH Waterford 60 

UL Hospitals Group 107 

Total Adult  1577 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
_____________________________ 
John F Scott 
General Manager 
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